
7 DAY VET POL ICY

To all new commuters,

We here at ALL ABOARD PORT JEFF care about our passengers and want to make sure that 
they are as happy, healthy and safe as possible. In order to maintain our high standards 
of safety and health, we require all of our passengers to be up-to-date on their Rabies, 
Distemper and Bordetella vaccinations. In addition, we ask that you don’t bring your pooch 
to All Aboard within 7 (seven) days of a vet visit. Dogs can pick up airborne illnesses at 
the vet, and even if your dog is vaccinated, there is always a possibility that they can pick 
something up from another sick dog in the office. We understand this can be somewhat of 
an inconvenience, but it is one way we can guarantee all of our passengers have the best 
time they can while staying as safe and healthy as possible (including your pet, too!)

Also, while we don’t require it for attendance, we do strongly recommend the canine 
influenza vaccination as well. Each year the canine flu strains seem to get more resilient, 
and therefore more potentially dangerous. As always, this is a decision you should make in 
consultation with your veterinarian.

Thank you for your cooperation and we look forward to seeing you soon!

	 Sincerely,
	 Marianne Deszcz, 
	 Head Conductor

All Aboard Port Jeff 509-1 Bicycle Path, Port Jefferson Station, NY 11776


